
P
5
S

~ Q~f..g
Washin on Public Power Supply Syst~

A JOINT OPERATING AGENCY

P O BOX 968 3000 GEO, WASHINGTON WAY RICHLAND, WASHINGTON 99352 PHONC(5091 946 ~ 1611

December 9, 1976
G02-76-540

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
1900 N. California Boulevard
Walnut Creek, California 94596
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Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken
Director

Subject: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2

IE CIRCULAR NO. 76-05
DOCKET NUMBER 50-397

Reference: Letter, R.H. Engelken to J.J. Stein, same subject,
dated October 8, 1976

Dear Mr. Engelken:

The Supply System has requested our A/E to review the appli-
cability of the subject circular to Project WNP-2.

Our A/E reports that IE Circular 76-02 does not apply to WNP-2,

since shock suppressors of the hydraulic type are not utilized
for this project.

Very truly yours,

DLR:GLC:ho

D. L. RENBERGER
Assistant Director
Gener ation and Technology

cc: Mr. D.iRoe - Bon'neville Power Administration
NRC - Office of Inspection 5 Enforcement (Washington, D.C.)




